NEWS RELEASE

NOTICE TO CUT GRASS

This notice is to inform Property Owners within the
Tres Palacios Oaks POA that it is time to start
mowing. TPOPOA personnel will begin mowing June
15th.  Any lot with growth 12" or higher will be
mowed by the POA at a rate of $55 per lot.

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS REGARDING THIS
NOTICE MAY BE DIRECTED TO THE TRES
PALACIOS OAKS POA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Please keep grass, weeds and other vegetation cut below
12" in height.




